
CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE Arr.hdioeese of Boston

ONE LAKE STREET BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135 1617)254-2085

.. March 14. 1992

Reverend John J. Geoghan

Saint Julia Parish Rectory
374 Boston Post Road
Neston, }_A 02193

Dear John:

This is just a quick note to acknowledge that I have •
received the copy of the letter which you sent to Cardinal /"
Law with regard to your interest in the pastorate at Saint
Julia Parish in Weston.

!

Your kindness in sending it is much appreciated.

Obvlously we will have to wait for the decision of His

Eminence with regard to that pastorate° but I"can assure

you that your desire Eor consideration will be clearly
made known to the members of the Board when they take up

the task of recommendations shortly after the Parish
Consultation Meeting.

I hope all is going well for you, John. Be sure to take

good care of yourself i9 every way. We need healthy
people for the long haul ahead. '

With warmest personal cegards, I remain,

Fraternally yours,

Reverend James J. McCarthy
Director, Clergy Personnel
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